ONE BROOKLYN HEALTH SYSTEM BROOKLYN HEALTH SYSTEM BROOKLYN HEALTH SYSTEM UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL MEDICAL CENTER The Leader of Healthcare in East Brooklyn

December 18, 2018

Mary Zitwer-Millman, President The Eugene Zitwer Foundation 50 Court Streets, Suite 702 Brooklyn, New York 11201

Dear Members of The Eugene Zitwer Foundation,

On behalf of The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at the Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center, I would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation for your generous donation towards gifts, entertainment, candy and decorations for the Holiday Party. The children and their families truly loved their gifts and had the best time at the party. You truly brought the holiday spirit and many smiles to our patients and families!

Your continual support of our program has been remarkable and the work that you do is admirable. It is organizations such as the Eugene Zitwer Foundation that makes our party such a success, you truly do a wonderful job.

The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center, wish you and your family and the members of your organizations and their families, a happy and healthy holiday season and New Year.

Warmest regards,

Kusum Viswanathan, M.D.

Chair, Department of Pediatrics

Director, Pediatric Hematology/Oncology

Director, Comprehensive Sickle Cell Program

Alexa Kreisberg, M.S., CCLS Child Life Specialist